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Infrastructure Bond Update 
 
It appears that ongoing discussions among State Legislative leaders may result 
in an infrastructure bond proposal that could be considered in the State Senate 
as early as tomorrow.  Metro staff and our advocacy team in Sacramento have 
been working closely with Legislative leaders to monitor these discussions.  At 
this point in the process, there is a possibility that a measure would be put forth 
which allocates broad categories of funding and defers decisions on specific 
formulas by which to allocate those funds.  Metro staff is concerned that this 
would not provide sufficient protection to ensure that Los Angeles County 
receives its fair share of funding.  The attached document is being distributed 
today to the Los Angeles County legislative delegation in the Senate and 
Assembly. 
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